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Macy's Warns Customers about Recent Data Breach         

Macy’s is warning customers that a cyberthreat targeted customer information 
for nearly two months. The retailer mailed a letter to customers who shopped 
on macys.com after its security tools detected “suspicious login activities” by a 
third party on June 11. The third party had access to customer accounts from 
April 26 to June 12, according to the company letter. The third party likely was 
able to access the customer’s name, address, phone number, email address, 
birthday and credit or debit card number with expiration dates. Customers 
should change their online profile information and passwords if they were 
notified about the breach or suspect suspicious activity on their account. 


